
 
 
 

  
 
 

 
  

  
 

   
   

  

  
 

    
 

 
       

  
 

   
  

 

  
 

   
 

 
 

Agricultural Marketing Service, Specialty Crops Program, Specialty Crops Inspection Division 

PATCH # 101 

DOCUMENT: Fresh Electronic Inspection Reporting/Resource System (FEIRS) electronic 
programs revision. 

REMARKS: The following instruction will be followed for entering an application for appeal 
remark statement on FV-E300 (FEIRS) certificates. 

All FV-E300 (FEIRS) certificates shall have the following statement regarding application for 
appeal inspection added under REMARKS prior to issuance: 

• “An application for appeal inspection may be made by any financially interested person 
regarding the results or accuracy of this inspection or certificate. Contact the market 
office listed on the certificate or email SCIinspectionoperations@usda.gov for details.” 

The inspector will add the remark by selecting it from the Remarks dropdown under the 
Summary tab. 

This PATCH represents official guidance.  This PATCH is scheduled to be incorporated into the 
document listed above.  After incorporation into the document listed above this PATCH will 
become obsolete.  USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer, and lender. 
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